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Pre School Twos 

Autumn Term newsletter 
Dear Parents, 

We hope you have had a lovely summer break. Amy and Rachel are really looking forward to 

seeing you all and have lots of fun, exciting activities planned for your children to enjoy. 

For the start of this term, the focus is going to be “All about me”. The children will be learning all 

about their likes and dislikes and talking about their families and home life. Amy and Rachel have 

created a family tree display in the room and would love you to contribute to it by bringing in a 

family photograph to add to the tree which the children will be able to see during the day. Please 

feel free to come in and have a look at the room and the displays at any time. You will also be able 

to see the short term planning outlining all the activities and routines for the week differentiated 

according to the needs of each child. Your child’s personal Learning Journey is also available for 

you to view upon request. 

Can I draw your attention to some health and safety reminders for the start of our new term; 

 Bikes and scooters cannot be left at school as they become a fire hazard and block the exit 

routes from the school. 

 While we really appreciate your kind thoughts in bringing in treats such as sweets and 

cakes for the children, I would remind you that we operate a healthy eating policy and try to 

encourage the children to develop a positive attitude to food and healthy lifestyles during 

their time with us. Of course, we are more than happy to celebrate birthdays with the 

children so it is appropriate to send in cakes at that time if you so wish. 

 When collecting your child at the end of the session, could you please come into the room, 

once the door has been opened, rather than waiting for them to come out to you. This 

enables staff to speak to you about your child’s day and hand over any messages whilst 

also helping us to ensure that your child has left the setting safely with either a parent or 

carer. 

Thank you for your co-operation in these matters. If there is anything at all that you would like to 

discuss as we start our new term, please don’t hesitate to speak to Amy or Rachel. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Fenna 

Headteacher 


